From: Lauren Speigel 
Sent: Monday, December 03, 2018 12:38 PM
To: Steve Berlin
Cc: Walter Katz
Subject: RE: Invite Conference LA, Nov. 30

Hi Steve,

I have returned from the trip below that you approved a few months ago. I went in my official capacity representing the Mayor’s Office to Los Angeles to meet with the Los Angeles Police Department, Los Angeles County District Attorney’s Office, The HELPER Foundation, the Urban Peace Institute, Homeboy Industries, the Los Angeles Mayor’s Public Safety Office, and I attended the conference described below on community policing that was hosted by the California Policy Lab at UCLA. The California Policy Lab paid for my hotel and the University of Chicago Crime Lab paid for my airfare and expenses. I was on official travel from November 28-November 30. 

Please let me know if you need anything else,

Lauren

